townclerk@thom psonct.org

From: zeo@thompsonct.org

Sent: Monday, December 16, 2019 9:51 AM
To: ‘Renee Waldron'

Subject: PZC mtg

Good Morning

This is to notify you that The Chairman of the Planning and Zoning Commission cancelled the Planning and Zoning
Commission meeting that was scheduled for Monday, December 16, 2019 due to the meeting’s agenda arriving in your
office after the legal required time, 24 hours before the meeting date, for posting in your office.

Thank you
Cindy ZEO

Town of Thompson

Zoning Enforcement Officer
815 Riverside Drive

North Grosvenordale, CT 06255

860-923-9475
Office Hours
Mon., Wed., Fir.9 am to 2 pm




